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Notice 
 

Date: 29-10-2024 

Dear Students, 

This is to inform you that the SSC Test scheduled on 31 October Physics, Finance & 

Banking exam will be rescheduled on 10 November due to the occasion of Shayama 

Puja. Timing will remain same as per the previous schedule. 
 

Should you have further clarification, please contact the coordinator.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 


